**TOEFL Program at ETS** From:

Subject: TOEFL Teacher and Advisor Quarterly Newsletter - October 2019











**TOEFL® Teacher and Advisor Quarterly Newsletter** 

October 2019



## Welcome

Did you know the TOEFL® test is changing? That's right! In this edition of the Teacher and Advisor Quarterly Newsletter, we'll share some details about the changes that will create a better test experience for students, as well as some other interesting articles.

If you have colleagues who need to be in the know, share this email and encourage them to join the TOEFL mailing list.

**TOEFL Program, ETS** 

**Read Full Edition** 

The TOEFL Test Is Changing — Introducing a Better Test

## **Experience**



What's new? Students can now benefit from an improved <u>TOEFL iBT®</u> test experience with a shorter test, enhanced score reporting, and easier registration.

**Read More** 

## **Articles**

The TOEFL® Test Is Changing — Introducing a Better Test Experience

The Positive Effect of the TOEFL iBT® Test on Teaching and Learning

The TOEFL® Test: Fact or Fiction?

Test Choice Matters: For Study in the United States, the Choice Is the TOEFL® Test

The TOEFL® Program Funds a Teacher Scholarship to Present at the International IATEFL Conference

## Resources

**TOEFL Website** 

**Scores** 

**Test Centers and Dates** 

**TOEFL Research** 

**Contact Us** 

**ADVERTISEMENT** 

Privacy Policy | Subscribe | Unsubscribe

ETS — Measuring the Power of Learning.®

Copyright © 2019 by Educational Testing Service. All rights reserved. ETS, the ETS logo, TOEFL and TOEFL iBT are registered trademarks of Educational Testing Service (ETS) in the United States and other countries. MYBEST is a trademark of ETS. All other trademarks are property of their respective owners. 384439092

ETS | Rosedale Road | Princeton, NJ 08541